THE MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES AND CONSERVATION

GOVERNOR GREG GIANFORTE MONTANA DNRC DIRECTOR AMANDA KASTER

DNRC

Helena Regional Office

1424 Ninth Avenue P.O. Box 201601
Helena, MT 59620-1601
406-444-6999

July 28, 2025

LR Huckaba Ranch Inc
26 MT Highway 356
Cardwell, MT 59271

Subject: Draft Preliminary Determination to Grant Water Right Change Application No. 41E 30164689

Dear Applicant,

The Department of Natural Resources and Conservation (Department or DNRC) has completed a preliminary review of
your application. This review consists of an evaluation of the criteria for issuance of a change authorization found in §85-
2-402, MCA. The Department has preliminarily determined that the criteria are met, and this application should be
granted. A copy of the Draft Preliminary Determination to Grant your application is attached.

You have the opportunity to request an extension of time to submit additional information for the Department to
consider in the decision, within 15 business days of the date of this letter. If no response is received by August 18, 2025,
the Department will prepare a notice of opportunity to provide public comment per §85-2-307(4), MCA.

Sincerely,
P

Savannah Telander

Water Resources Specialist
406-444-6810
Savannah.Telander@mt.gov
































































































